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Coastal Inn of Court  

Board Meeting 12/29/22 

 

Board Member Attendance:  Ian Maguire; Abby  Saunders; Chief Judge Lockemy; Judge Hewitt; Judge Frazier; 

Chris Kinon; Karolan Ohanesian; Dominic Starr; Mark Nappier; Pete Hearn; and Natasha Hanna. 

I. Welcome by President Ian Maguire 

 

II. Spring Banquet 
Our Spring Banquet will be held at the Ocean Club. This will also serve as our annual meeting. Natasha will 
check to see if April 20, 2023 is available for this event. Invitations will be extended to the leadership of the 
Family Court and Pee Dee Inns of Court as well. Discussion had about honoring Justice Kaye Hearn in light of 
her upcoming retirement from the Supreme Court.    
 

III. Community Service   
Judge Hewitt and Chris Kinon are looking into Special Olympics and Miracle League for our Community 
Outreach projects. Attendance credit will be given for participation.   
 

IV. Joint Meeting 

As a result of the tremendous prior success, Chief Judge Lockemy offered to lead a Zoom presentation that 

will be made available to all South Carolina Inns of Court sometime in February. Details to follow.  

 

V. Travel Abroad 

Chief Judge Lockemy discussed a possible opportunity for the Inn to travel to Scotland for the beginning of 

their legal year at the end of September 2023.  He is waiting to receive further information and report back.  

 

VI. Law School Affiliations 

Our current Pupil, Caroline Barker, is currently a 3L at Charleston School of Law. Unanimous approval given to 

Eliza Markum who is a current 2L from the University of South Carolina Law School since she wishes to return 

to the area after graduation. 

 

VII. CLE 
Abby will ask our CLE Chair, Monica Yates, to send a list of all approved 2022 CLE courses to our members for 
their reporting requirements.  
 

VIII. Invoices 
Invoices will be sent out in January for the 2023-2024 Inn year.  
 

IX. Renaming Coastal Inn of Court 

Discussion had about renaming the Inn of Court.  

 

Adjourned 


